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[The American Red Cross is teaming up with fire departments, volunteers, and
partners to Sound the Alarm with home fire safety and smoke alarm installation events.
Volunteers are installing free smoke alarms in at-risk communities across the country.]

Together we can help prevent these needless tragedies in Houston.
Dates and Location TBD

For questions, please contact Christopher Cantu
Email: Christopher.cantu@redcross.org

Phone: 832-707-8989

Please register to volunteer at SoundTheAlarm.org.


